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Mentions 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: State finds Brunner Island power plant in violation for latest fish kill 
http://lancasteronline.com/sports/outdoors/state-finds-brunner-island-power-plant-in-violation-for-
latest/article_8ea79046-c003-11e7-a5aa-7f118ca490ea.html 
 
Air 
 
Allegheny Front: Natural Gas Plant Proposed for Coal-rich Greene County 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/nat-gas-plant-proposed-for-coal-rich-greene-county/  
 
Climate Change 
 
abc27: US report contradicts Trump team: Warming mostly man-made 
http://abc27.com/2017/11/06/us-report-contradicts-trump-team-warming-mostly-man-made/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
WTAJ: Boosting business through outdoor recreation 
http://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/boosting-business-through-outdoor-recreation/850888930 
 
Post-Gazette: First Person: Eagles over Wolf Creek 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2017/11/04/First-Person-Eagles-over-Wolf-
Creek/stories/201711040026  
 
Tribune-Review: Trib editorial: Hunters, heed call to help bald eagles 
http://triblive.com/opinion/editorials/12883227-74/trib-editorial-hunters-heed-call-to-help-bald-eagles  
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: These proposed energy rules saddle Pa. with billions 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2017/11/these_proposed_energy_rules_sa.html#incart_river_index 
 
Tribune-Review: State House bill would ban electricity profits for local governments 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12892712-74/state-house-bill-would-ban-electricity-
profits-for-local-governments  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: 'Toxic City': State confirms extreme lead levels in Kensington soil 
http://www.philly.com/philly/news/special_packages/toxic-city/toxic-city-state-confirms-extreme-lead-
levels-in-kensington-soil-20171103.html 
 
Centre County Gazette:  After decades, portion of College Township Superfund site is safe for reuse 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/centre-county-gazette/after-decades-portion-of-college-township-
superfund-site-is-safe-for-reuse,1474305/  
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Oil and Gas  
  
Reading Eagle: Tax would not cover true cost of drilling 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/letter-tax-would-not-cover-true-cost-of-drilling 
 
WITF: Contested land owned by nuns prioritized for pipeline laying 
http://www.witf.org/news/2017/11/contested-land-owned-by-nuns-prioritized-for-pipeline-laying.php 
 
WITF/StateImpact: ‘People are furious’: Wolf aide criticized after downplaying royalty problems 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/11/03/people-are-furious-wolf-aide-criticized-after-
downplaying-royalty-problems/?_ga=2.119573960.1963189514.1509975800-882895250.1471610849 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Activists offer pancakes to pipeline workers, are rebuffed 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/11/03/activists-offer-pancakes-to-pipeline-workers-are-
rebuffed/?_ga=2.118188617.1963189514.1509975800-882895250.1471610849 
 
WITF/Marketplace: What happens to a neighborhood when oil and gas companies move in next door? 
https://www.marketplace.org/2017/11/02/world/what-happens-neighborhood-when-oil-and-gas-
companies-move-next-door 
 
WITF: DEP: Pipeline construction caused sediment to enter 3 Lebanon Co. streams 
http://www.witf.org/news/2017/11/dep-pipeline-construction-caused-sediment-to-enter-3-lebanon-co-
streams.php 
 
Morning Call: Talen selling 84-mile pipeline to New Jersey company for $189 million 
http://www.mcall.com/business/mc-biz-talen-energy-natural-gas-20171102-story.html 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Ohio sues gas pipeline developer over pollution violations 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article182574721.html  
 
Observer-Reporter EDITORIAL: Time for a severance tax  
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/time-for-a-severance-tax/article_6718239a-bd9e-11e7-
acc1-fbdd0e89af98.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh's 'bomb trains' 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12755437-74/pittsburghs-bomb-trains 
 
Tribune-Review: It will cost more to heat your home this winter 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12899875-74/it-will-cost-more-to-heat-your-home-this-winter 
 
Post-Gazette: Main opposition to EQT/Rice merger backs down, kind of. 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/11/03/Main-opposition-to-EQT-Rice-
merger-backs-down-kind-of/stories/201711030225 
 
Vector Management 
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Pike County Dispatch: Senate Committees Push For More Aggressive Tick-Borne Illness Diagnosis And 
Treatment 
http://www.pikedispatch.com/local.html 
 
Waste 
  
Waynesboro Record Herald: Waste Management will keep recycling glass 
http://www.therecordherald.com/news/20171103/waste-management-will-keep-recycling-glass 
 
Water 
 
Lancaster Farming: Conservation Advocates Seek New Ideas for Farm Bill 
http://www.lancasterfarming.com/farm_life/conservation/conservation-advocates-seek-new-ideas-for-
farm-bill/article_aadc0a68-c0ac-11e7-9b5b-478a2df2bfe4.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Sides sink teeth into fluoride debate 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2017/11/sides-sink-teeth-into-fluoride-debate/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Students help with rain garden plantings 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2017/11/students-help-with-rain-garden-plantings/ 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Corman announces grant for Potter Mills sewage upgrade 
http://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2017/11/corman-announces-grant-for-potter-
mills-sewage-upgrade/ 
 
WTAJ: Crews work to improve local parks 
http://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/crews-work-to-improve-local-parks/850989188 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Potters Mills sewer project nets $750,000 grant 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article182650236.html  
 
Centre County Gazette:  Corman, Benninghoff announce $750,000 for Potters Mills Sewer Project 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/corman-benninghoff-announce-750000-for-potters-
mills-sewer-project,1474375/  
 
WESA: Pittsburghers Express Concerns About Lead, Maintaining Public Control At PWSA Restructure 
Meeting 
http://wesa.fm/post/pittsburghers-express-concerns-about-lead-maintaining-public-control-pwsa-
restructure-meeting#stream/0  
 
Daily American: CSA approves budget with water rate increase 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/csa-approves-budget-with-water-rate-
increase/article_14364747-1bd8-50c9-aeb0-80c0db1ab46f.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Industries that rely on Allegheny River brace for lock closure near Harrison 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12907887-74/industries-that-rely-on-allegheny-river-
brace-for-lock-closure-near-harrison  
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Tribune-Review: Trib editorial: State's PWSA audit highlights conflicting city, ratepayer interests 
http://triblive.com/opinion/editorials/12904411-74/trib-editorial-states-pwsa-audit-highlights-
conflicting-city-ratepayer-interests 
 
Post-Gazette LTE: Privatization is the way to fix the Pittsburgh Water and Sewer Authority 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/11/05/Privatization-is-the-way-to-fix-the-
Pittsburgh-Water-and-Sewer-Authority/stories/201711050125 
 
Post-Gazette: Overnight rainstorm downs trees, floods local roads. Good news? It's moving out  
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2017/11/06/Overnight-rainstorm-downs-trees-floods-local-
roads-weather-pittsburgh/stories/201711060081  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Pa. agriculture department adds Lebanon County to spotted lanternfly quarantine 
zone 
http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2017/11/05/pa-agriculture-department-adds-lebanon-county-
spotted-lanternfly-quarantine-zone/832544001/ 
 
Allegheny Front: High Manganese in Children in East Liverpool Linked to Lower IQ 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/high-manganese-in-children-in-east-liverpool-linked-to-lower-iq/  
 
Tribune-Review: Washington Township barn fire expected to burn for days 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12912097-74/washington-township-barn-fire-expected-to-
burn-for-days  
 
Tribune-Review: ATI joint venture to boost work at Harrison facility, reopen Midland 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12907676-74/ati-joint-venture-to-boost-work-at-harrison-
facility-reopen-midland  
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